
Year 3 Writing 
Children in Year 3 have been reading the story of 

The Iron Man by Ted Hughes. They have then used 
this to help them learn how to write suspense stories 

and descriptive story settings. 

Stars of the Week  
Week ending 11 February 2022 
 
This week the Stars of the Week 
are... 
 
 

Miss Donelan’s  Sports Stars 

Nursery Isaac 3CR Joshua  

UFA Leyla Mae 4DF Molly A 

UFT Olivia 4JM Deacon 

1SA Esme 5JW Tobias 

1JB Tanya 5SL Jamie 

2SM Helena 6LH Oscar 

2AH Emiliya 6SB Conner 

3SC Evie   

UFA Rahim 3CR Lawson 

UFT Bobbi 4DF Oliver 

1SA Lexie T 4JM Daisy 

1JB Harley 5JW Charlie 

2SM Alice 5SL Codie 

2AH Jamie 6LH Grace 

3SC Ndipnu 6SB Amy O 

Family First provide a free magazine for families 
to enjoy. In this months issue there are ideas for 
getting outdoors, recommended books to read 
and some games for your children to play. 
 
Here is a link to the online version: 
 

Family First - Winter 2021/22 by Seven Star Media - 
Issuu  
 
 
Best wishes 
Joanne Clayton  
(Head of Primary) 

Nursery 
Children in nursery have been enjoying  

developing their math's and science learning in 
the classroom and outdoors. 

 
 

https://issuu.com/sevenstarmedia/docs/ff_issue_9_digital100122
https://issuu.com/sevenstarmedia/docs/ff_issue_9_digital100122

